
 

 

Hello SVA Family, 

 

Your Home & School Team would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and 

Happy New Year’s. 

Featured in this issue: 

• International Vegetarian Food Fest, Sunday, Feb. 2nd 

o Interested in participating (food preparer, music, supply runner, booth 

worker, etc.) – email homeandschool@springvalleyacademy.org or click 

here https://forms.gle/KECegv4tibvCdGQ29  

• Hear the wheels turning in these young minds…Lego Robotic Time 

• Just hanging around…Gymnastics Style 

• Did you hear that?  We did!  Christmas Concert Season 

• 7th/8th Grade Vesper Night 

• PJs everywhere 

• 7th/8th Grade Ice Skating 

• SVA Teacher/Staff January Birthdays 

 

 

mailto:homeandschool@springvalleyacademy.org
https://forms.gle/KECegv4tibvCdGQ29


 

As you spend time with your family during the holiday break, pay attention to the 

delicious cuisine.  As we plan for our 2nd annual food fest, we are looking for your 

favorite vegetarian dishes to share with your community at large (and US). 

Remember, you do NOT have to be from the country of the food you provide. If 

you are…BONUS…represent proudly.   

Reach out and we’ll discuss how you can become part of a cultural feast!  

 

Interested in participating (food preparer, music, supply runner, booth 

worker, etc.) – email homeandschool@springvalleyacademy.org or click here 

https://forms.gle/KECegv4tibvCdGQ29   

(cut & paste link into browser from newsletter) 

mailto:homeandschool@springvalleyacademy.org
https://forms.gle/KECegv4tibvCdGQ29


 

 

 



 

Hear the wheels turning in these young minds…Lego Robotic Time 

 

 



 

After school is a perfect time to just hang around…

 

Stand on your head… 



 

Or…walk on a ball… 

 







 



 

 



 







 

High School Bands 







 

6th Grade Band 

 

Paying Tribute 

Two current SVA moms who were some of Mr. Huff’s first students 25 years ago. 



 

Junior High Band 

 



 

Concert season gives us so much peace! 



 

Friday Night 7th/8th Grade Vespers  

 



  

Mr. Erickson, we might need to install a “Deer Crossing” sign for next year.   

Why might you ask? Because…the cutest reindeer was spotted in the hallways! 

 



 

 

Last Day of School PJ Day was a hit! 







 

TWO LINK OPTIONS CONTAINING SAME ITEMS  

(cut and paste into your browser) 

 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1y7A-

X3uJqhhBT5wIJ3CyLpSw373bS4oq?usp=sharing 

OR 

2024-2025 SVA Gift Guides - pdf 

 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Fdrive%2Ffolders%2F1y7A-X3uJqhhBT5wIJ3CyLpSw373bS4oq%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=05%7C02%7C%7C6c9ae60d5777476d91b608dd1f8755c5%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638701388379188317%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=B1tn2hgF9TGpgOMuOjfDkJoS0ytlZkg0ypFKsf8wUnE%3D&reserved=0
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Fdrive%2Ffolders%2F1y7A-X3uJqhhBT5wIJ3CyLpSw373bS4oq%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=05%7C02%7C%7C6c9ae60d5777476d91b608dd1f8755c5%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638701388379188317%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=B1tn2hgF9TGpgOMuOjfDkJoS0ytlZkg0ypFKsf8wUnE%3D&reserved=0
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F1drv.ms%2Ff%2Fs!AkRCSPl8DEhFhJs-Kxqzptz1OlhIqw%3Fe%3DLvb8QK&data=05%7C02%7C%7C6c9ae60d5777476d91b608dd1f8755c5%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638701388379210800%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=VmvBv2dP6Ti7l%2FSTQFO5Qq7pMiKVFEyRkgJfDW4nlno%3D&reserved=0


 


